Broadbottom CE (VC) Primary School /", ™
Weekly Newsletter

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16

Welcome back to the final half
term of this academic school
year.

Dates for this half term.

Below are some dates for
events that always take place
in the summer 2.

(Please note that these dates
may be subject to change)

Reception taster session 6"
July 1.30pm

New Parents meeting 6% July a
3.20pm

Reception taster session 13t
July 1.30pm

Achievement Awards 20" July
2pm

Sports Day 26" July 1.30 pm

Leavers Assembly 27" July
2pm (Y6 family only)

www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk

Friday 16.6.2023

Hot Weather

As we are now in the summer
months, please ensure that on hot
days, your child has:

e Suncream applied at home

e Asun hat

e A water bottle everyday
We will continue to apply sun
cream at lunch time, on necessary
days. For children with allergies
(who use their own cream) please
remember to send this to school
with your child’s name on the
bottle.

Many thanks
Mrs Marrow
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Friday 30th June

Thursday 27" July

Pride Assemblies take place
at 9.10am. Please send in any
certificates or awards
achieved at home, to be
presented during Pride.

Stars of the Week

Purple: Eve
Green: Emily
Red: Lucy ey
Blue: Daisy

Dolce Dinners
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scheols catering

Please see the important letter
below regarding changes to
payment arrangements.

The ships flag has now
arrived as named by Jan.

Blue sea is in place around
the ship and next week a
banner with a sea scene
will be put up too
complete this exciting area
of the playground.
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31/03/2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

We sincerely hope that your child is enjoying their Dolce school meals as much as we enjoy
preparing and serving them. If you have any feedback on how we can improve our service
please let us know by contacting our customer care team.

Although only a small percentage of our customers use the Direct Debit facility, we have an
increasing level of debt caused by failed payments that we cannot unfortunately continue
to sustain. For this reason we have made the decision to phase-out this payment option.

From w/c 21st August 2023 ALL existing Direct Debit accounts will be cancelled and accounts
will be set to ‘cash’ which means you can pay online or over the telephone.

Fingl Collecti
Usual 1st of the month collections:

There will be a direct debit collection on or around 15.08.2023 for meals taken 26/06/23 to
28/07/23. This will not be taken around 01/08/23 as normal.

Direct debit statements will be sent to you, by email, on 01/08/23.
There will be no recollection should this direct debit fail.

Usual 15th of the month collections:

Usual collection will take place for meals taken 01/07/23 to 31/07/23.
Direct debit statements will be sent on the usual date of 01/08/23.

There will be no recollection should this direct debit fail.

How to make future Pgyments

You can make a payment online by logging on to your SG account and clicking [account] -
[make a card payment] or by contacting customer care on 01942 707709 (option 1).

We ask that all School meal accounts are kept in credit at all times. Any meals taken will be
deducted from your remaining credit.

If a meal is taken with no credit on your account, a polite reminder will be sent to you by
email. If a maximum of three meals has been taken and no payment has been made then
we will not be able to supply further school meals until the balance is cleared.

If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact Customer Care.
Kind Regards,

Angie Lingwood

5 Cromwell Business Park, York Road, Wetherby, LS22 75U
v 8/ i Telephone: 01942 707709
i 150 1401 i www.dolce.co.uk

WINNER
- MRLIATERES MM ShLr TR e MALVTENAD P Regisrered in Eng‘ond No: 2470662

v
AVARD



